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The Wisconsin Missions group has been very active during the second half of 2024.

The group met in Reedsburg in August 2024 to review current status of members,
welcomed the new district representatives from around the state and discussed some
planned trips and others that were still in the development stages.

I have attached the most recent article that was submitted to the Wisconsin Lions
Newsletter, Jan/Feb 2025 issue, by Bill Taubman, the Wisconsin Mission Chairperson.
He details the recent involvement by our group to assist the hurricane affected areas in
the southeast part of the United States.

The group has also completed a mission to Guatemala and has additional trips planned
to Guatemala specifically to address the vision concerns in that country.

WI Lions Missions will have a session, to further explain the work of the missions group,
during the D1 Convention that will be held in Madison on March 28-29.

I will be attending the next WI Lions Mission meeting on January 11th at the WI Lions
Camp, Rosholt, WI.
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